

VOLUME 15 & 16 • SEPTEMBER/OCTOBER 2019

THE SCOOP



SUBICARE EARLY LEARNING CENTRE'S FORTNIGHTLY NEWSLETTER



IN THIS ISSUE:

Parent TV

- 1 -

Thank-you

- 2 -

Staffing Changes

- 3 -

Subicare Cookbook

- 4 -

AGM

- 5 -

Subicare has recently signed up to ParentTV on behalf of all of our families.

ParentTV is an on-demand video streaming website for families delivering the help they need from trusted experts anytime of the day or night. Experts include a paediatrician, occupational therapist, psychiatrist, psychologist, accredited practising dietitian, autism consultant, behaviour therapist, sleep consultant, technology expert, social worker, health and wellness expert and counsellor with new experts coming on every month.

ParentTV has hundreds of videos from some of Australia's and the world's leading parenting experts. Experts include, but not limited to Maggie Dent (Behaviour and Development), Dr Kaylene Henderson (Mental Health), Dr Justin Coulson (Behaviour and Development) and Dr Kristy Goodwin (Digital and wellbeing).

We've made it even easier by adding this to our Kindyhub App, so we have everything in one place. This is all free, so no extra cost.

We hope you enjoy it!





STAFFING UPDATE

There have been a few staffing changes as we approach the end of the year...

Due to personal circumstances, Danielle and Damaris are no longer working for Subicare, we wish them both the best of luck!

As of this week, Lucy and Narisa will swap positions. Narisa will move to the Balloon Room and Lucy will move to the Rainbow Room.

And we are happy to announce 2 new recruits to Subicare!

We welcome back Vicky who some of the older service parents may remember.

Vicky worked for Subicare from 2013 - 2015, before moving abroad to

Paris. Back in Perth now, Vicky has been happy to re-join the Subicare family and will join the Sunshine Room team from Monday — Thursday.

We also welcome Shae to our team, Shae has recently been recruited to join the Rainbow Room and comes with years of early childhood experience.

Please take the time to introduce yourself and get to know the ladies.







A very big thank you to the Jolly and Stevens/Turnbull families for nominating Subicare to be the recipient of a \$2000 Shell grant.

We are thrilled to announce that we are have been accepted as recipients of the grant, and will use the money to continue funding our extra-curricular programs for the children such as Junior goals soccer and Fun-key Yoga.









Subicare Cookbook

We are making a Subicare Cookbook!

The cookbook will bring together all of your favourite recipes for not just food but also activities (e.g. playdough). It will have lots of tips for parents looking to feed their kids healthy, delicious and nutritious food.

This means that we need your recipes! You can submit your recipes by filling out the forms on the whiteboard by the office, or email your recipes, and any questions to Giselle (Chloé's mom – Rainbow Room) at gweybrecht@gmail.com

Submit as many as you like (one recipe per form please). Please send them through by the 11th of October, 2019.

The book will be for sale later this year and all funds raised will go towards our new Rainbow room playground and sustainability efforts.

If you would like to be notified when the cookbook is available, please register at www.subicare.com.au/recipe





Annual General Meeting

It is that time of year again, October means it is time for our Annual General Meeting (AGM)

The 2019 Annual General Meeting for Subicare Early Learning Centre Inc. (The Association) will be held on:

Monday 28th of October

5.30pm - 6.30pm

Subicare Early Learning Centre, 295 Bagot Road, Subiaco.

Drinks and snacks will be provided and child minding will be available for Subicare children.

Your attendance and input at the AGM is extremely important.

We welcome all Association members to attend the meeting and to nominate for election to the Board of management. Contribution and expertise from parents is crucial for running Subicare on behalf of our children, families, staff and community. The Board sets the strategic and operational direction of Subicare.

To help us with planning, please register your name on the list of attendees on the back of the front door, and indicate if you are interested in nominating for the Subicare Board.

We look forward to seeing you at the meeting.





2019 Christmas Party

WHEN: Friday the 13th of December

WHERE: Subicare Early Learning Centre

TIME: 3.30pm - 5.30pm



www.facebook.com/SubicareELC

